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  The Road Cormac McCarthy,2007-03-20 WINNER OF
THE PULITZER PRIZE • NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A
searing, post-apocalyptic novel about a father and
son's fight to survive, this tale of survival and
the miracle of goodness only adds to McCarthy's
stature as a living master. It's gripping,
frightening and, ultimately, beautiful (San
Francisco Chronicle). • From the bestselling
author of The Passenger A father and his son walk
alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the
ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind. It is
cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow
falls it is gray. The sky is dark. Their
destination is the coast, although they don't know
what, if anything, awaits them there. They have
nothing; just a pistol to defend themselves
against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the
clothes they are wearing, a cart of scavenged
food—and each other. The Road is the profoundly
moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a
future in which no hope remains, but in which the
father and his son, each the other's world entire,
are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of
its vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the
worst and the best that we are capable of:
ultimate destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and
the tenderness that keeps two people alive in the
face of total devastation. Look for Cormac
McCarthy's latest bestselling novels, The
Passenger and Stella Maris.
  Night Road Kristin Hannah,2011-03-22 Vivid,
universal, and emotionally complex, Kristin
Hannah's Night Road raises profound questions



3

about motherhood, identity, love, and forgiveness.
A rich, multilayered reading experience, and an
easy recommendation for book clubs. —Library
Journal (starred review) Life comes down to a
series of choices. To hold on... To let go...to
forget...to forgive... Which road will you take?
For eighteen years, Jude Farraday has put her
children's needs above her own, and it shows—her
twins, Mia and Zach, are bright and happy
teenagers. When Lexi Baill moves into their small,
close-knit community, no one is more welcoming
than Jude. Lexi, a former foster child with a dark
past, quickly becomes Mia's best friend. Then Zach
falls in love with Lexi and the three become
inseparable. Jude does everything to keep her kids
out of harm's way. But senior year of high school
tests them all. It's a dangerous, explosive season
of drinking, driving, parties, and kids who want
to let loose. And then on a hot summer's night,
one bad decision is made. In the blink of an eye,
the Farraday family will be torn apart and Lexi
will lose everything. In the years that follow,
each must face the consequences of that single
night and find a way to forget...or the courage to
forgive. Vivid, universal, and emotionally
complex, Night Road raises profound questions
about motherhood, identity, love, and forgiveness.
It is a luminous, heartbreaking novel that
captures both the exquisite pain of loss and the
stunning power of hope. This is Kristin Hannah at
her very best, telling an unforgettable story
about the longing for family, the resilience of
the human heart, and the courage it takes to
forgive the people we love. You cannot read Night
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Road and not be affected by the story and the
characters. The total impact of the book will stay
with you for days to come after it is finished.
—The Huffington Post
  Tara Road Maeve Binchy,2007-09-04 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • “A tender novel of the pleasures and
pitfalls of friendship Tara Road is an ultramodern
love story for women, about women, between women
that is sure to delight.”—Newsday New York Times
bestselling author Maeve Binchy has captured the
hearts of millions with her unforgettable novels.
Binchy's graceful storytelling and wise compassion
have earned her the devotion of fans worldwide--
and made her one of the most beloved authors of
our time. Now she dazzles us once again with a new
novel filled with her signature warmth, humor, and
tender insight. A provocative tale of family
heartbreak, friendship, and revelation, Tara Road
explores every woman's fantasy: escape, into
another place, another life. What if . . . Binchy
asks, and answers in her most astonishing novel to
date. Praise for Tara Road “Her best work yet . .
. Tara Road is like a total immersion in a
colorful new world, where the last page comes too
soon.”—Seattle Times “An irresistible tale.”—Elle
“Engrossing.”—Wall Street Journal “Difficult to
put down!”—Denver Post “One of Binchy's
best.”—Kirkus Reviews
  Sparrow Road Sheila O'Connor,2011-05-12 It's the
summer before seventh grade, and twelve-year- old
Raine O'Rourke's mother suddenly takes a job hours
from home at mysterious Sparrow Road- a creepy,
dilapidated mansion that houses an eccentric group
of artists. As Raine tries to make sense of her
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new surroundings, she forges friendships with a
cast of quirky characters including the outrageous
and funky Josie. Together, Raine and Josie decide
to solve the mysteries of Sparrow Road-from its
haunting history as an orphanage to the secrets of
its silent, brooding owner, Viktor. But it's an
unexpected secret from Raine's own life that
changes her forever. An affecting and beautifully
written story of family and forgiveness, Sparrow
Road is an incredible gift.
  Bent Road Lori Roy,2011-03-31 Winner of the
Edgar Award for Best First Novel Don't be fooled
by the novel's apparent simplicity: What emerges
from the surface is a tale of extraordinary
emotional power, one of longstanding pain set
against the pulsating drumbeat of social change. -
Sarah Weinman, NPR.org For twenty years, Celia
Scott has watched her husband, Arthur, hide from
the secrets surrounding his sister Eve's death.
But when the 1967 Detroit riots frighten him even
more than his Kansas past, he convinces Celia to
pack up their family and return to the road he
grew up on, Bent Road, and the same small town
where Eve mysteriously died. And then a local girl
disappears, catapulting the family headlong into a
dead man's curve. . . . On Bent Road, a battered
red truck cruises ominously along the prairie; a
lonely little girl dresses in her dead aunt's
clothes; a boy hefts his father's rifle in search
of a target; and a mother realizes she no longer
knows how to protect her children. It is a place
where people learn: Sometimes killing is the
kindest way. Bent Road has been optioned for film
in 2012 by Cross Creek Pictures with Mark Mallouk
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to adapt and Benderspink to produce.
  Dune Road Jane Green,2009 A single mom working
for a famously reclusive author in a tony
Connecticut beach town stumbles on a secret that
many of the eccentric and moneyed locals would
love to get their hands on.
  Along a Long Road ,2013-06-04 Follow that road!
Speed off on an eventful bicycle ride along the
bold yellow road that cuts through town, by the
sea, and through the country. Ride up and around,
along and through, out and down. Frank's striking
graphic style is executed in just five joyous
colors, and his spare, rhythmic language is
infectious. Hit a bump? Get back on track! Reach
the end? Start again!
  A Hunter's Road Jim Fergus,2007-04-01 In an epic
season of sport, Jim Fergus and his trusty Lab,
Sweetzer, trek the mountains, plains, prairies,
forests, marshes, deltas, and deserts of America.
  The Broken Road Richard Paul Evans,2018-05-01 A
broken man. A twist of fate. A second chance. The
#1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Mistletoe Promise and The Walk begins a riveting
new trilogy that explores the tantalizing
question: What if you could start over? Chicago
celebrity Charles James can’t shake the nightmare
that wakes him each night. He sees himself walking
down a long, broken highway lined in flames. Where
is he going? Why is he walking? What is the
wailing he hears around him? By day, he wonders
why he’s so haunted and unhappy when he has all he
ever wanted—fame, fans, and fortune and the lavish
lifestyle it affords him. Coming from a childhood
of poverty and pain, this is what he’s dreamed of.
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But now, at the pinnacle of his career, he’s
started to wonder if he’s wanted the wrong things.
His wealth has come legally, but questionably,
from the power of his personality, seducing people
out of their hard-earned money. When he learns
that one of his customers has committed suicide
because of financial ruin, Charles is shaken. The
cracks in his façade start to break down, spurring
him to question everything: his choices, his
relationships, his future, and the type of man
he’s become. Then a twist of fate changes
everything. Charles is granted something very
remarkable: a second chance. The question is: what
will he do with it? The Broken Road is an
engrossing, contemplative story of redemption and
grace and the power of second chances. It is an
epic journey you won’t soon forget.
  84, Charing Cross Road Helene Hanff,1990-10-01
Those who have read The Guernsey Literary and
Potato Peel Pie Society, a novel comprised of only
letters between the characters, will see how much
that best-seller owes 84, Charing Cross Road. --
Medium.com A heartwarming love story about people
who love books for readers who love books This
funny, poignant, classic love story unfolds
through a series of letters between Helene Hanff,
a freelance writer living in New York City, and a
used-book dealer in London at 84, Charing Cross
Road. Through the years, though never meeting and
separated both geographically and culturally, they
share a charming, sentimental friendship based on
their common love for books. Discover the
relationship that has touched the hearts of
thousands of readers around the world, and was the
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basis for a film starring Anthony Hopkins and Anne
Bancroft.
  Skid Road Murray Morgan,2018-03-15 Skid Road
tells the story of Seattle “from the bottom up,”
offering an informal and engaging portrait of the
Emerald City’s first century, as seen through the
lives of some of its most colorful citizens. With
his trademark combination of deep local knowledge,
precision, and wit, Murray Morgan traces the
city’s history from its earliest days as a hacked-
from-the-wilderness timber town, touching on local
tribes, settlers, the lumber and railroad
industries, the great fire of 1889, the Alaska
gold rush, flourishing dens of vice, the 1919
general strike, the 1962 World’s Fair, and the
stuttering growth of the 1970s and ’80s. Through
it all, Morgan shows us that Seattle’s one
constant is change and that its penchant for
reinvention has always been fueled by creative, if
sometimes unorthodox, residents. With a new
introduction by Pulitzer Prize-winning book critic
Mary Ann Gwinn, this redesigned edition of Murray
Morgan’s classic work is a must for those
interested in how Seattle got to where it is
today.
  Freedom Road Howard Fast,1944 Newly freed slaves
in the days of Reconstruction following the Civil
War.
  November Road Lou Berney,2018-10-09 WINNER OF
THE 2020 CWA IAN FLEMING STEEL DAGGER AWARD WINNER
OF THE 2018 HAMMETT PRIZE ‘A great read, combining
brutal action with a moving love story; gorgeous
writing, too’ Ian Rankin ‘Exceptional’ Stephen
King
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  The Only Road Alexandra Diaz,2016-10-04 Twelve-
year-old Jaime makes the treacherous journey from
his home in Guatemala to his older brother in New
Mexico after his cousin is murdered by a drug
cartel--
  The Road Jack London,1907
  Road Maps Ian F. Mahaney,2006-08-01 Explains how
to read and understand a road map.
  Glory Road Robert A. Heinlein,2007-04-01 E. C.
Scar Gordon was on the French Riviera recovering
from a tour of combat in Southeast Asia , but he
hadn't given up his habit of scanning the
Personals in the newspaper. One ad in particular
leapt out at him: ARE YOU A COWARD? This is not
for you. We badly need a brave man. He must be 23
to 25 years old, in perfect health, at least six
feet tall, weigh about 190 pounds, fluent English,
with some French, proficient in all weapons, some
knowledge of engineering and mathematics
essential, willing to travel, no family or
emotional ties, indomitably courageous and
handsome of face and figure. Permanent employment,
very high pay, glorious adventure, great danger.
You must apply in person, rue Dante, Nice, 2me
étage, apt. D. How could you not answer an ad like
that, especially when it seemed to describe you
perfectly? Well, except maybe for the handsome
part, but that was in the eye of the beholder
anyway. So he went to that apartment and was
greeted by the most beautiful woman he'd ever met.
She seemed to have many names, but agreed he could
call her Star. A pretty appropriate name, as it
turned out, for the empress of twenty universes.
Robert A. Heinlein's one true fantasy novel, Glory
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Road is as much fun today as when he wrote it
after Stranger in a Strange Land. Heinlein proves
himself as adept with sword and sorcery as with
rockets and slide rules and the result is
exciting, satirical, fast-paced, funny and
tremendously readable -- a favorite of all who
have read it. Glory Road is a masterpiece of
escapist entertainment with a typically
Heinleinian sting in its tail. Tor is proud to
return this all-time classic to hardcover to be
discovered by a new generation of readers. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  Cemetery Road Greg Iles,2019-03-05 Sometimes the
price of justice is a good man’s soul. The #1 New
York Times bestselling author of the Natchez
Burning trilogy returns with an electrifying tale
of friendship, betrayal, and shattering secrets
that threaten to destroy a small Mississippi town.
“An ambitious stand-alone thriller that is both an
absorbing crime story and an in-depth exploration
of grief, betrayal and corruption… Iles’s latest
calls to mind the late, great Southern novelist
Pat Conroy. Like Conroy, Iles writes with passion,
intensity and absolute commitment.” — Washington
Post When Marshall McEwan left his Mississippi
hometown at eighteen, he vowed never to return.
The trauma that drove him away spurred him to
become one of the most successful journalists in
Washington, DC. But as the ascendancy of a chaotic
administration lifts him from print fame to
television stardom, Marshall discovers that his
father is terminally ill, and he must return home
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to face the unfinished business of his past. On
arrival, he finds Bienville, Mississippi very much
changed. His family’s 150-year-old newspaper is
failing; and Jet Talal, the love of his youth, has
married into the family of Max Matheson, one of a
dozen powerful patriarchs who rule the town
through the exclusive Bienville Poker Club. To
Marshall’s surprise, the Poker Club has taken a
town on the brink of extinction and offered it
salvation, in the form of a billion-dollar Chinese
paper mill. But on the verge of the deal being
consummated, two murders rock Bienville to its
core, threatening far more than the city’s
economic future. An experienced journalist,
Marshall has seen firsthand how the corrosive
power of money and politics can sabotage
investigations. Joining forces with his former
lover—who through her husband has access to the
secrets of the Poker Club—Marshall begins digging
for the truth behind those murders. But he and Jet
soon discover that the soil of Mississippi is a
minefield where explosive secrets can destroy far
more than injustice. The South is a land where
everyone hides truths: of blood and children, of
love and shame, of hate and murder—of damnation
and redemption. The Poker Club’s secret reaches
all the way to Washington, D.C., and could shake
the foundations of the U.S. Senate. But by the
time Marshall grasps the long-buried truth about
his own history, he would give almost anything not
to have to face it.
  Road Trip USA Jamie Jensen,2018-03-20 The Road
Awaits! Criss-cross the country on America's
classic two-lane highways with Road Trip USA!
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Inside you'll find: 11 of America's favorite road
trips with a flexible network of route
combinations, color-coded and extensively cross-
referenced to allow for hundreds of possible
itineraries Mile-by-mile highlights celebrating
the best of Americana, including roadside
curiosities, parks, diners, and more Local history
that reveals the unique personalities of small
towns and big cities across the country Vintage
snapshots, full-color photos, and beautiful
illustrations of America both then and now Over
125 detailed driving maps covering more than
35,000 miles of classic American blacktop Expert
advice from road-warrior Jamie Jensen, who cruised
nearly 400,000 miles of highway in search of the
perfect stretches of pavement Road Trip USA
celebrates the great American road trip, and gives
you the tools, resources, and inspiration to make
it your own. Hit the road!
  The Crow Road Iain Banks,2008-09-04 'One of the
best opening lines of any novel' Guardian 'It was
the day my grandmother exploded. I sat in the
crematorium, listening to my Uncle Hamish quietly
snoring in harmony to Bach's Mass in B Minor, and
I reflected that it always seemed to be death that
drew me back to Gallanach.' Prentice McHoan has
returned to the bosom of his complex but enduring
Scottish family. Full of questions about the
McHoan past, present and future, he is also deeply
preoccupied: mainly with death, sex, drink, God
and illegal substances... Praise for Iain Banks:
'The most imaginative novelist of his generation'
The Times 'His verve and talent will always be
recognised, and his work will always find and
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enthral new readers' Ken MacLeod, Guardian 'His
work was mordant, surreal, and fiercely
intelligent' Neil Gaiman 'An exceptional
wordsmith' Scotsman
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